Darwin Day Program
In 2001 Amanda Chesworth, with the help of Massimo Pigliucci, Robert Stephens, and Deidre Conn, began the Darwin Day Program and registered the organization as a non-profit organization in the U.S. state of New Mexico. The program is now registered as a non-profit in the state of California. The slogan of the program became "A Global Celebration of Science and Humanity." Amanda Chesworth served as executive director, Robert Stephens as president, and Massimo Pigliucci as vice-president. Future board members included Robert Beeston, Sharon Hill, Alan Levin, Arthur Jackson, Benjamin Wade, Mary White and Robert Siegel. International representatives included Vicki Hyde for Oceania, Juan De Gennaro for South America, Richard Carter in the UK, C. P. Ragesh in UAI, and other individuals for India, Africa, Italy and Canada.

Program's mission
The mission of the Darwin Day program is to increase the number of events taking place on February 12th and to provide an anchor point in which to combine the efforts of groups across the world. The objectives are to educate the public about Charles Darwin's contributions and the mechanism of natural selection as well as to defend science against the creationist (later renamed Intelligent Design) movement and to promote a greater appreciation and understanding of science as a tool for unravelling the mysteries of our universe.
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Darwin Day Program and Darwin Day Celebration
In 2001 Amanda Chesworth and Robert Stephens from the  Humanist Community met with Matt Cherry of the Institute of  Humanist Studies and planned for a merger of efforts directed toward an ongoing worldwide celebration of Charles Darwin's contributions.  This was the first attempt at active outreach.  The "Darwin Day Program" was incorporated in the U.S. state of New Mexico, with Dr. Robert Stephens as President and Chairman of the Board, Dr. [[Massimo Pigiucci]] as Vice-President, and Amanda Chesworth as the paid Executive Director.  
In 2004 the New Mexico corporation was dissolved <ref></ref> and all its assets given to the "Darwin Day Celebration", a tax deductible 501(c)(3) incorporated in California in 2004 by Dr. Robert Stephens and others.  The slogan of the organization became "An International Recognition of Science and Humanity".  The mission statement begins "The dual mission of Darwin Day Celebration is to promote public education about science and in addition to encourage the celebration of Science and Humanity throughout the global community including the general public, private and public institutions, science professionals, science educators at all levels, libraries, museums, the print and electronic media, and science enthusiasts everywhere."
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